
Submitter: Karen Scott 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Labor and Business 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB916 

Unemployment insurance was created for those who lost their job due to no fault of 

their own. People who strike voluntarily quit. That is not the intention of the law. 

Employers pay into the system, why should they be  taxed twice? Please leave the 

program as it was intended- to provide assistance to those who lost work or are on 

temporary layoff. This is not an entitlement. Please reconsider.   

Sincerely,  

Karen Scott  


